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Meeting Notes

1. Welcome and introductions

Anne Whitman, one of the cochairs, started the meeting with a welcome and introduced the co-chairs

2. Review of the FY20 Community Consumer Satisfaction Survey by JSI

JSI, the DMH vendor who administers the community consumer satisfaction survey, presented the FY20 results for the ACCS, PACT and family surveys (see presentation).  JSI fielded numerous questions on demographics and potentially adding questions for the FY22 survey.


3. Commissioner’s Update

The Commissioner provided updates on the launch of the BH Roadmap and participation in the listening sessions regarding the Roadmap.  For the Roadmap, The Commissioner indicated that it is seeking a different strategy to address access, including the front door which will have a principle of ease of access and building on existing structures and programs.  She discussed individual getting emergency mental health services which the Roadmap seeks to provide a solution.  The Roadmap includes a Community Behavioral Health Provider as a provider type.  It also brings crisis services back into the community and want to deliver interventions at a location that is best for individuals.  The Roadmap also examines investment in primary care to build out capacity to doc are in settings (mild to moderate), crisis beds to youth, contemplating targeted loan repayment and loan solutions including those who represent diverse communities, and attracting people to mental health workforce.  

The Commissioner mentioned that the budget presentation to Ways and Means went well and have a favorable budget.  She discussed a WRAP program for men.

4. Announcement of the Block Grant Application Review

David Tringali informed that Planning Council that this is a Block Grant application year.  DMH is currently drafting the application and will provide a draft soon to the Planning Council for their review and feedback.  David also informed the group of SAMHSA’s change in the Block Grant to include a Crisis Services Set Aside which will be included in the application this year.

4. Addressing Needs of those with Co-Occurring Conditions

Danna Mauch and Matt Griffin presented in addressing co-occurring ASD/IDD as a subcommittee (see presentation).  The discussion included the challenge of getting DDS, with the recommendation that the Co-Chairs write to DDS about attending a future meeting for further discussion.  Work at the subcommittee level was encouraged.  Attendees with any ideas on this are welcome to share these with Bobbi Spofford and David Tringali.


